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Raising a concern about a nursery provider that may be using the Millie’s 

Mark logo without the award 

 
If you have any concerns over a nursery provider that may be displaying the logo 

without being listing on the Millie’s Mark website please contact a member of 

the Millie’s Mark team on 01484 40 70 70 ext 236 or at info@milliesmark.com 

 

While it is possible to raise a concern anonymously, the best way to raise a 

concern is to do so openly. Openness makes it easier to assess the matter, to 

understand the issues and get more information. We will treat any information 

sensitively and will, as far as we are able, treat the information confidentially. 

 
 


